
 
 
 
 

Fletcher Building announces Executive Team changes 
 
Auckland, 20 September 2019:  Fletcher Building today announced the 
resignation of Chief Information Officer, Daniel Anthony. 
 
Dan joined the business on 29 July 2019 and has made the difficult decision to 
resign due to a family health matter that has required him to return to the United 
States indefinitely. 
 
David Moss, currently General Manager Digital Services and IT Building 
Products, will act in the position effective immediately. 
  
An Executive search process is underway and an announcement regarding a 
replacement will be made in due course.  
 
#Ends 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

MEDIA 
Leela Gantman 
Head of Communications 
+64 27 541 6338 
leela.gantman@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
aleida.white@fbu.com 
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